July 10, 2009

Via U.S. Mail and Facsimile

Kelly Haney, Principal Chief
Seminole Nation of Oklahoma
P.O. Box 1498

Wewoka, OK 74850

Fax: 405-257-7209

Elizabeth Homer

Homer Law

1730 Rhode Island Ave. NW, Ste. 501
Washington, DC 20036

Fax: 202-955-5605

Re: Amendment called the Seminole Nation Public Gaming Act of 2009
Dear Chief Haney and Ms. Homer:

On June 17, 2009, Ms. Homer, on behalf of the Seminole Nation of Oklahoma
(Nation), requested that the Chairman of the National Indian Gaming Commission (NIGC
or Commission) review and approve the Seminole Nation Public Gaming Act of 2009
(gaming ordinance). The Nation amended the gaming ordinance on June 6, 2009, via
Resolution No. TO 2009-08. In this amendment, the Nation replaced the old gaming
ordinance with the new and updated version.

This letter titutes approval of the amendment because nothing therein
conflicts with the requirgments of the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act (IGRA) or the

ease contac}Staﬁ' Attorney Rebecca Chapman at (202) 632-7003.
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